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State Representative
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e et

S
Vote NO on HB 4147

e We do not have a gun problem, we have a gang problem. HB 4147 will not solve this
problem.

e This measure will only place additional burdensome requirements on law abiding
Oregonians.

e Taking away a citizens fundamental presumption of innocence should not be
considered as an answer to a problem caused by much larger social factors.

e The additional asks of the Oregon State Police in HB 4147 come without funding.
e A short session does not allow for the time to properly vet a policy of this nature.

o If the intention of this policy is to stop violence then it should be withdrawn and
replaced with a solution that will address the growing gang violence problem.



